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Mr M Cotter

 
For the attention of Karl-Jonas Johansson

IP Refs EA1N & EA2 20023069 & 20023070

For the attention of the inspectorate. This is a copy of an e-mail sent to SPR, life is currently a misery at Little Moor. How can they be allowed to do this sort of work for a project that is not consented. It is intolerable.

Your workforce where working post 13:00 today. 05/06/2021 (See Photo) also at 06:30 one morning this week my track was blocked as plant was being delivered, I had to access Grove Road in the opposite direction from where I wanted to go. Also a couple of weeks ago my post was not delivered by Royal Mail as the track again was blocked, and my postman was refused access. All these breaches of the access agreements and working times  have been reported to Joanna Young. My life a is already purgatory thanks to SPR. Can you inform your teams to adhere to your policy’s please. No one deserves this infringement on there lives, this is making me very ill. 

Regards Martin Cotter 
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